Serving Our Customers During the COVID-19 Pandemic

As Covid-19 transcends the globe, everyone continues to feel the effect of this unrelenting
pandemic. Our deepest sympathies go out to those who have fallen ill or lost loved ones.

Our entire team at Fuling Global continues to work round the clock, serving an industry that is
essential to everyone. In China, where the country experienced a harrowing three months, we
are fortunate that our employees remained healthy and are now back on the job, and that our
three China-based manufacturing plants are fully up and running.

During this continuing time of uncertainty, our top priority remains the health and safety of our
employees, our customers and the consumers they ultimately serve.

Accordingly, all our facilities throughout the globe are maintaining stringent safety measures.
We also are continuing to closely monitor the situation to ensure that every precaution is taken
to maintain a safe and healthy environment for our workforce, no matter their location.

With many of the restaurants and other organizations we serve being in the United States, it is
reassuring to know that the U.S. Food and Drug Administration said there is no evidence of
food or food packaging being associated with transmission of COVID-19. So we can say with
confidence that our products are safe.

Our business goal remains serving our customers responsibly and responsively. We want to
ensure that the product flow so many restaurants, and ultimately consumers, depend upon,
continues with minimum, if any disruption. We are also happy to have announced in February
additional capacity with the opening of a manufacturing plant in Indonesia.

Together, we will get through this.



